
From: linda perry 
Sent: 27 July 2021 19:53 
To: Planning Department <Planning.Department@north-norfolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Extension of 1 month 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Yes I am happy for you to extend my planning EF/21/1943 . 
Annexe 
Greenacre 
Green Farm 
Thorpe Market 
Norwich 
Nr118th 
 
Regards 
Linda Perry 
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